
ATTENTION
Village of Downing Residents

Information to  the Village of Downing : Dunn
County Highway Department will be in the village sometime
next week trimming trees. The county is having problems
playing with their new equipment due to tree branches
hanging over roads. So trimming trees will make it so Dunn
County can do their jobs…PLEASE be patient and thankful
with the county. If you have any questions or concerns you
can contact me.

Thank You
JENNIFER LAGERSTROM, Downing Village Clerk


